
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
GUESTS AND MEMBERS: A Nursery and a Cry Room are located in the upper 
north pod if a need arises. Children's Activity Boards are provided in a bin 
next to the south Sanctuary doors. Large Print Bulletins and Hearing Devices 
are available – ask one of the ushers for assistance. Please sign the red 
Attendance Book found in the pew so we can have a record of your 
attendance with us. Those needing to sit instead of stand should feel free to 
do so at any time. If you would like to know more about Calvary or are 
interested in becoming a member, please talk to the pastor or call the 
church office.  
 

REMINDER – All pledges for the Answering the Harvest Call, Deaconess 
Intern campaign, are due next Sunday, March 24. If you are planning to 
pledge but haven’t done so, please turn in your pledge by next Sunday. All 
pledged dollars need to be given by May 31, 2025. Offerings envelopes 
should be marked “Harvest Call.” If you have questions, please contact 
Pastor Ockree or Bill Arnold.   
 

THE FINAL WEDNESDAY EVENING LENTEN WORSHIP SERVICE will be held 
this Wednesday, March 20. The Lenten series “Walk In” is being led by 
Deacon Jim LaCrone.  Hope to see you there! 
 

THE LENTEN SUPPER THIS WEDNESDAY, March 20, and will be served by 
the Elders. The menu includes Tacos with the fixings, Desert, and Drinks. A 
free-will offering will be taken. Profits will go to the Faith Comes by Hearing 
Military Bible Stick program. Supper starts at 5:45 PM with confirmation 
students getting food first. 
 

CALVARY’S EASTER EGG HUNT will be held next Saturday, March 23 at 10:00 
AM. Children ages 1 through 10 are welcome to attend. Please bring a 
basket or bag for gathering eggs. Weather date is Saturday, March 30. 
 
CALVARY’S HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE will be as follows: 
Sunday        March 24     Palm Sunday Worship/SS as usual 
Thursday    March 28     Maundy Thursday Service 7:00 PM 
Friday        March 29     Good Friday Service 7:00 PM 
Saturday     March 30     Vigil of Easter Service 6:00 PM 
Sunday       March 31 Easter Sunrise Worship Service 7:30 AM 
                                           Easter Fellowship Breakfast 8:45 AM 
                                          Easter Festival Worship Service 10:00 AM 
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FED TO FEED: During the month of March Calvary is collecting Canned 
Meats to help supply the TNO Food Pantry. Items should be placed in the 
bin under the Usher’s Table in the Narthex. Thank you! 

 
ITEMS NEEDED FOR CLLC: During March CLLC is asking for Ziplock style 
baggies. There is a blue tub under the mailboxes for these donations.  

 
CALVARY LUTHERAN LEARNING CENTER HAS THE FOLLOWING JOB 
OPENING:  
• Lead Teacher for Infant Room.  

If interested in any of these positions or know someone who may be 
interested, please contact Janice Sellers at 785-554-6280 or by email at 
jsellers54@gmail.com.  

 
THRIVENT MEMBERS - DON’T FORGET TO DIRECT YOUR CHOICE DOLLARS 
by March 31, 2024 to help support Calvary Lutheran Church or Calvary 
Lutheran Learning Center. Calvary received $2,235.00 in grant funding from 
Choice Dollars® in 2023. Go to www.thrivent.com/thriventchoice or call 1-
800-847-4836 to learn more and to direct your dollars. Thank you! 

 
 
 
To place announcements or prayer concerns in next Sunday’s bulletin contact 
the church office by 9 AM on Thursdays. Prayer concerns printed in the 
bulletin do not replace prayer chain requests. To place a prayer chain request 
during evening and weekend hours please call Leila Schuh at 785-224-7962; 
during week days call the Church Office. 
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